
Department of Community Housing
PUBLIC NOTICE

Emergency Rental Assistance
This is notification the Emergency Rental Assistance Program (ERAP) will be ending soon.  

Once the program funding ends, the Department of Community Housing (DCH) can no 
longer accept ERAP applications.  If you are facing housing instability or falling behind in 
utility bills, we may be able to help.  Please contact us as soon as possible.

If you have any questions please contact us at:
520-562-3904 or DCH.Housing.Services@gric.nsn.us

Applications available at 136 S. Main Street Sacaton 
or https://www.mygilariver.com/index.php/department-of-
community-housing-programs

“This project is being supported, in whole or in part, by federal award. Awarded to Gila River Indian Community by the U.S. Department of the Treasury.”

TIME’S 
RUNNING OUT!
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